

10/06/24

Parent Survey

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to introduce a new survey in which we will be giving you the opportunity to express your opinion on parent and carer engagement at Yeading Junior School.

Our goal is to work in partnership with parents/carers to create a robust communication channel where your voices are heard. This will allow us to create the best learning environment for your child. To help us with this, we are working together with the Edurio survey platform.

To complete the survey, please click here: https://edurio.com/poll/zypFdR

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential. Please note that the survey needs to be completed in one sitting. The survey will be available until $Monday 1^{st} July$ and the survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete.

Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office.

With best wishes

Mr M Hall

Headteacher